TOWN OF WAREHAM

Cemetery Commissioners
95 Charge Pond Road
Wareham, Massachusetts 02571

(508) 295-5300 Fax: (508) 295-6391

Kathleen Bird
Susan Akins
CEMETERY COMMISSIONERS
MINUTES OF MEETING

Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2021
Location: 2:15P.M. — MMD, 95 Charge Pond Road, Wareham, MA 02571
Roll Call: Steve Ramsey
Commissioners:

Kathleen Bird, Clerk Present

Susan Akins Present
Liaison officer: Alan Slavin Absent
Ex Officio: David Menard, Director Present

The meeting was called to order at 2:15 P.M.
The minutes of September 23, 2021 were read and approved 2-0-0.

There were no licenses to approve.

There was one foundation pad which was reviewed and voted 2-0-0.

Chief James Draper Agawam Annex Lot 242 need to find which graves it is
going to be centered over

Flat Markers were approved for:

Marilyn Knowlton Agawam Annex Lot 153 grave 5
Ross B. Lake Jr. Centre Annex Lot 102 grave 3




Director’s Report:

Mr. Menard stated there were (3) burials between September 25, 2021 and October 20, 2021. Of
the three burials (2) were cremations and (1) full burial.

Old Business:

Old graves over 75 years is on hold at the moment

Barbara Alcott — agreed to sell her four graves back to the Town of Wareham for an agreed upon
price of $200.00. Letter and check was mailed out November 9, 2021.

New Business:

Next meeting will be on Wednesday, November 17, 2021 at 2:15 PM at the MMD office.
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